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23rd May 2025 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
This term 
 
Thank you to all students and families for another successful term at City Academy. We hope you 
all enjoy the half term break. All students (other than Year 11) finish at the normal time of 3pm 
today.  
 
 
Return to school 
 
All students return to City Academy on Monday 2nd June. 
 
 
Newsletter 
 
Please see the link below for this term’s Newsletter 
 
https://cityacademybristol.clf.uk/wp-content/uploads/Newsletter-Term-5-May-2025.pdf  
 
 
Parent Coffee Mornings 
 
We hold regular coffee mornings for parents Thursday mornings from 9.30am to 10.30am, hosted 
by the family support team. All parents are welcome to attend.  
 
 
Year 11 Revision over Half Term 
 
There will be some half term revision for Year 11 students on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
next week. There is a morning session from 9:45am-11:45am and there is an afternoon session 
from 12:30pm - 2:30pm. 
 
Unfortunately, we cannot provide food for students during revision. Places will be limited and be 
based on a first come, first served basis. 
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Below is a table of the revision on offer: 

 
 
Year 11 Last Day 

The last full day for Year 11 in school will be Monday 16th June. 

 
Bromcom and Parent App 
 
As you know, we are now using Bromcom as our school information system. There is also a parent 
portal and App, called MyChildAtSchool which will allow parents to view their child's academic 
performance in real-time and access to your child's Attendance, Timetable, Assessment and 
Behaviour. If you haven’t signed up already, please sign up, this works via the email address we 
hold on record for you. For information on how to sign up, please see the letter here: 
https://cityacademybristol.clf.uk/wp-content/uploads/Letter-to-All-Parents-MCAS-Launch-27th-
February-2025-1.pdf  
 
 
You should already be receiving regular emails from us. If you are not, this means we do not have 
an up to date email address for you – can you please email CABinfo@clf.uk as soon as possible 
with your name, child’s name and your email address, and we will ensure this is updated.  
 
Thank you for all your support,  
 
Best wishes, 

 
Ben Tucker, Principal, City Academy 

  AM (9:45am-11:45am) PM (12:30pm-2:30pm) 

Monday 26th May Bank holiday Bank holiday 

Tuesday 27th May Chemistry (Higher) - Ms McKeever-Willis History - Mr Cameron 

Wednesday 
28th May 

Chemistry (Foundation) - Ms McKeever-
Willis Physics (Foundation) – Mr 

Nchotu 
Physics (Higher) – Mr Nchotu 

Thursday 29th May 

Maths (Foundation)- Miss Gitahi 
Maths (Foundation)- Miss 
Gitahi 

Maths (Higher) – Mr McGuinness 
Maths (Higher) – Mr 
McGuinness 

Friday 30th May No revision No revision 
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